LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES Minutes from Meeting: August, 15th, 2017

Meeting called to order by Missy Mullins @ 6:30. There were 12 members in attendance.

SECRETARY'S REPORT was read for the month of July and motion to accept by Rochelle Hanson; seconded by Barb Nakanishi.

TREASURER'S REPORT was read for the month of July and motion to accept by Patty Lightfoot; seconded by Brenda Rowe.

OLD BUSINESS

Thank You to everyone who helped with uniform distribution & band camp.

Pepsi Truck is here. Still need to follow up with Ferrellgas on propane delivery.

Attic Fans – still need to be installed. Mike is trying his hardest to get to them but he is the only day time maintenance person and he's busy with beginning of the year projects.

We received and estimate for Charter Busses for Hamilton Ross Game on October 20th. The Fun Bus can provide 3 busses for approximately \$3,600 (or less). Additional information will be available at the next meeting and we will discuss this further at that time.

T-shirts are being sold primarily via web site. First campaign runs through Aug. 20th at midnight. Shirts will be printed and parents / students can pick them up after band practice on Aug. 24th. Dates for the next campaign have not yet been set.

Parade Chaperones are in place for both POTH on Aug. 19th & Millersport on Aug. 30th. Busses are leaving at 4:25 for POTH and at 3:50 for Millersport.

Jamboree Volunteers are needed for Friday (Aug. 18th). Games start at 5. Initial prep should begin as close to 3:00 as possible. We need to hang price banners on both concession stands.

NEW BUSINESS

Upon suggestion from Christin Kilkenny, Missy made a motion to raise the price of hamburgers and cheeseburgers by \$0.50. Betsy seconded the motion. Motion was carried by unanimous vote.

The Majorette Supervisor has resigned. She received payment for the time she was with us during band camp. Mrs. Price is hoping to find a replacement as soon as possible.

Temporary Food License for the Fair has been obtained. Health department will inspect the facilities sometime on Monday of Fair week.

Chris Baker needs to know the procedure we will follow for Friday's Jamboree games. Missy will contact him to make arrangements.

Pam has consulted Rochelle about getting a banner created to use during the upcoming half time show. Rochelle stated we can get a reusable 4' x 8' banner for \$35 plus the price of lettering which would run approximately \$20. Missy made a motion that we purchase the banner and lettering for the first half time show and that additional lettering be purchased as needed. Brenda seconded the motion. Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Oakbrook (frozen foods) Fundraiser will begin September 6th. We will discuss delivery dates and distribution needs at our next meeting.

Motion to adjourn meeting by Missy Mullins & Rochelle Hanson. Due to the fair, our next meeting will be on Thursday, Sept. 7th @ 6:30.